
        OTIS A MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

School Advisory Council Meeting- Media Center 

Tuesday October 9, 2018 3:30pm 
Attendance: Families- Nicole Seguin, Lorianne Lewis, Kim McManus, Jessica 

Harris, Miranda Ferreira, Summer Edwards, Meghan Deputy, Lina Feaster.  

Staff- Annie Raynor, Mary Kobryn, Debra Marhanka, Nigel Pillay Deb Crupi, 

Wanda English, Laura Strauss, Hannah Rittichai, Virginia Jones, Torei Austin  

 Call to Order 

At 3:37 Rittichai calls the meeting to order.  

 Approve Agenda for meeting 

Rittichai requests that members look over the agenda. Rittichai requests a 

motion to approve the agenda. McManus motions, Crupi seconds. All 

members say aye, motion passes.  

 Review and approve minutes from September 11, 2018 meeting 

Austin requests that members review the minutes from September 11, 

2018. Motion to approve minutes, Raynor Motions, Sabate seconds. Minutes 

are approved.  

 Approve and vote in any additional members 

Rittichai seeks additional members. No new members present. Agenda Item 

is benched for later meetings.  

 Discuss the SAC composition survey  

Data for our composition survey has been compiled, and will be sent to 

district. After it has been sent, all the sensitive information collected will be 

shredded.  

 Financial Report 

Harris states that at our current balance is $6,885.08. 

 Principal Updates-Nigel Pillay 

Yankee Fundraiser went smoothly.  



We are continuing to work on fundraisers to raise money for our school 

playground.  

Q: Is there a specific company that you must use? A: The district has 

companies that they place bids with. Mrs. Weber confirms.  

Oct. 24th report cards will be going home 

No school for student on Monday, it is a teacher planning day.  

Oct. 19th All Pro Dads starts at 7:45. Q: What are these meetings like? The 

company All Pro Dads is a company with chapters our chapter comes 

together to spend time with families.     

 New Business- 

PTO, Mrs. Lewis speaks- PTO spirit at Chick-Fil-A coming up on Thursday the 

11th. 

This year PTO will be hosting a Trunk or Treat with the support of our 

Mason community. This is coming up on 25th.  

We have received funds from grant to fund the manatee mall. We have been 

given $1,500 to spend on and hope to have the cart up and running soon! 

 Adjourn- 

Rittichai calls to adjourn meeting at 3:57. Raynor motion, Harris seconds. 

Motion carries. Meeting is adjourned.  


